
 

 

 

HBKU Press launches QScience Collections to Boost Research Impact 

Doha, Qatar, 26 April 2016: QScience.com, the online, open access platform of HBKU Press is providing 
a new service that helps increase the impact of published articles. QScience Collections is a forum of 
curated content from different sources, selected by experts in a given field, with the goal of maximizing 
the awareness and impact of published research findings.The aim is to support authors in exploiting 
digital communication to maximize the global influence of research published. 

 

A collection will contain a number of peer-reviewed academic articles relating to a given topic; all 
articles will be chosen from journals that use the Creative Commons Attribution license (CC BY 4.0). 
Moreover, each article contains Editor’s Comments, a small description of the relevance of the article, 
which will also allow readers to swiftly identify articles to read. 

 

This represents HBKU Press’s commitment to the widening of access to major scholarly resources. Each 
volume within QScience Collections will have its own dedicated page with a table of content of the 
articles within the collection.  Readers will be able to download the QScience Collection as an e-book 
(PDF, ePub files) as well as order a printed copy via the print on the demand service. 

 

In today’s digital environment, researchers consume information faster than ever before and are keen 
to share their outcomes and ideas. The world of academia is part of this trend and our end-users and 
authors now expect research to be easily discoverable, accessible and engaging. This publishing 
initiative will make it easy for readers to share an unprecedented wealth of scientific knowledge 
instantly with researchers and scientists across the globe.  
 

Dr. Alwaleed Alkhaja, Senior Editor at HBKU Press said: “QScience Collections are  excellent examples of 
how Creative Commons licensing allows open access content to reach new audiences and to have a 
long-lasting impact beyond the initial publication. Moreover, we will be able to provide our readers with 
curated work and help them identify significant research in their fields. " 
 
Dr. Dietrich Büsselberg editor-in-chief for the Journal of Local and Global Health Science said,“The 
“Collections” will highlight specific relevant topics. This is an excellent way to get actual information in a 
very compact form. This is not only important for scientists but also for non-scientists who are 
interested in current developments.” 
 



 
QScience.com, provides immediate, worldwide and free access to the full text of its peer-reviewed 
research articles and offers the gold road to open access for all of its journal articles. 

 

http://www.qscience.com/page/collections  
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For more information, please visit: www.QScience.com. 

ABOUT HBKU PRESS 

Hamad Bin Khalifa University Press (HBKU Press), formerly known as Bloomsbury Qatar Foundation 

Publishing (BQFP), launched its program in 2010 as a world-class publishing house founded on 

international best practices, excellence and innovation. HBKU Press strives to be a cornerstone of 

Qatar’s knowledge-based economy by providing a unique local and international platform for literature, 

literacy, scholarship, discovery and learning. Headquartered in Doha, Qatar, HBKU Press publishes peer 

reviewed journals, monographs, reference books, fiction and non-fiction titles for adults and for 

children. Aiming to promote the love of reading and writing, HBKU Press is helping to establish a vibrant 

scholarly and literary culture in Qatar and the Middle East 

 

About QScience.com 

Launched in September 2011, QScience.com is a peer-reviewed online publishing platform that offers a 

unique and collaborative research environment for academics, scientists in Qatar and the rest of the 

world. QScience.com adopts the open access publishing model and hosts scholarly journals, conference 

proceedings and ebooks. This new platform publishes a range of peer reviewed, high quality, open 

access journals, databases and repositories which adhere to international publishing standards. 

www.QScience.com  
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